
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Sammamish City Council 

OPEN CITY COUNCIL POSITION TO BE FILLED BY COUNCIL APPOINTMENT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish is accepting applications from Sammamish 
residents to fill a vacancy on the Sammamish City Council. The term of the position will commence 
once a candidate is appointed by the City Council and will expire after the results of the November 
2023 general election are certified. Residents interested in applying for the Council vacancy must 
have resided in the City of Sammamish for at least one year prior to Council appointment and must 
be registered to vote in the City of Sammamish. 
 
Deadline 
Applications are due by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 26, 2022. 
Applications received after 5:00 p.m. on January 26, 2022, will not be accepted. 
 
Applications and More Information 
Applications are available on the city website at www.sammamish.us. They may also be obtained 
by emailing the City Clerk at lhachey@sammamish.us. Any questions may be directed to Lita 
Hachey, City Clerk, at 425-295-0512 or lhachey@sammamish.us  

 
 
 
Lita Hachey 
CITY CLERK 
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